You're Invited to a Neighborhood Potluck
Dinner!

Dear Neighbors,

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming neighborhood potluck dinner! Join us for an
evening of great food, laughter, and community spirit.

Detalils:

o Date: Saturday, May 20, 2023
e Time: 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM
e Location: Community Park Pavilion

Please bring a dish to share with the group. It can be an appetizer, main dish, dessert, or drink! If
you have any special dietary needs, let us know.

We look forward to seeing everyone there! Please RSVP by May 15 so we can plan accordingly.

Best regards,
Your Neighborhood Committee



